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Dear Mr. F, 

  

With regard to the letters that you sent to His Majesty King Willem-Alexander on 

two occasions with respect to the subject of self-government and Chapter XI of 

the UN Charter I wish to inform you, on behalf of the government of the 

Netherlands, that the questions you raised regarding the UN Charter are now part 

of a judicial procedure with the Court of first instance of St Eustatius. Therefore, I 

will not respond to the content of your letters. The government of the Netherlands 

has submitted its position with regard to this issue to the Court.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

State Secretary for the Interior and Kingdom Relations, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

drs. R.W. Knops 


